
 

 
 

REDACTED REDACTED 
REDACTED REDACTED 
REDACTED REDACTED REDACTED 

 
Ref No: 13/0394 

 
23 April 2013 

Dear REDACTED 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 March 2013 where you requested information about the 
total amount spent on the Managing Radioactive Waste Safely Partnership consultation 
in West Cumbria. 
 

This information is available to you at the West Cumbria MRWS partnership website. See 
http://www.westcumbriamrws.org.uk/documents/106-
Engagement_Package_statement_to_September_12.pdf. 
 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the 
date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:  
 

Security and Information Rights Team (DECC Shared Service) 
Department for Business, Innovation & Skills 
Victoria 3, 5th Floor 
1 Victoria Street 
London SW1H 0ET 
Email: foi@decc.gsi.gov.uk  

 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
REDACTED REDACTED 
REDACTED REDACTED REDACTED 
REDACTED REDACTED 
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